
 

 
This article could be yours! 
 
EAN Newsletter editorial board 
 
 
 
The European ALARA Network produces the ALARA Newsletter, which is widely 
distributed throughout Europe and other countries, to provide a link between all those 
concerned with ALARA, including health physicists, managers, radiation protection 
organisations, research bodies, regulatory bodies, trade union representatives and the medical 
sector.  
This Newsletter intends to reflect some major aspects of the ‘ALARA life’: the evolution of 
regulations, results of research, description of existing databases, ALARA programmes, 
available ALARA tools, the need for ALARA improvements, lessons learnt from incidents, 
and recommendations. 
The content of the ALARA Newsletter has mainly been provided by EAN representatives.  
However, the EAN Newsletter editoral board has decided to also encourage recipients of the 
Newsletter to submit articles for inclusion in future issues.  

 
Submissions 

Submitted articles should aim to fit with the current editorial line of the Newsletter and will 
be selected on that basis.  Examples can be found at: http://www.eu-
alara.net/index.php/newsletters-mainmenu-37.html 
 
Proposal should be written in English language and submitted electronically in .doc format to 
sylvain.andresz@cepn.asso.fr  
Please do mention “EAN_Newsletter_proposal” in the subject of your message. ❏ 
 
 

 


